
 
 

 

 

 

PUBLIC INFORMATION MEETING 
Electoral Area “H” Zoning Bylaw Update 

The Regional District is proposing to update the Electoral Area “H” Zoning 
Bylaw in its entirety in order to ensure compliance with the new requirements 
of the Local Government Act as it relates to Small-Scale, Multi-Unit Housing.  

Proposed Electoral Area “H” Zoning Bylaw No. 3065, 2024 would repeal and 

replace the current Electoral Area “H” Zoning Bylaw No. 2498, 2012. 

 
The Regional District will be holding a public information meeting and a question and 
answer session in relation to the proposed zoning bylaw update. To attend, please refer to 
the information below. 

Public Information Meeting 
Date: May 28, 2024 | Time: 7:00 pm 

Question & Answer Session 
Date: May 30, 2024 | Time: 11 am – 2:30 pm 

Regional District staff will provide an 
informational presentation on the proposed 
bylaw, and will be available to answer any 
questions. 
 
The public information meeting will be 
conducted by video conference using 
Webex, as follows: 
 
Location:    https://rdos.webex.com or 
                     1-833-311-4101 
Meeting #: 2772 688 4462 
Password:  RD@S (7317 by phone) 
 

Regional District staff will be available to 
answer questions that the public may have 
in regards to the proposed bylaw. 
 
 
The question and answer session will be 
held in-person, as follows: 
 
 
Location: Princeton Library 
                  107 Vermilion Avenue 
                  Princeton, BC 

Copies of the bylaw, along with other basic information, may be inspected at: 
www.rdos.bc.ca (Property & Development → Planning, Zoning & Subdivision → Strategic 
Planning Projects → Other Projects → Electoral Area “H” Zoning Bylaw Update).  

FOR MORE INFORMATION PLEASE CONTACT 
Christopher Garrish, Senior Manager of Planning 

Telephone: 250-490-4108 / Email: planning@rdos.bc.ca 
101 Martin St, Penticton, BC, V2A-5J9           

 

https://rdos.webex.com/
http://www.rdos.bc.ca/
mailto:planning@rdos.bc.ca

